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                NEWS RELEASE

        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

         Mark A. Hartwig
                                                                                                                                   Fire Chief / Fire Warden
DATE:
 April 2, 2016
CONTACT:
Jon Garber, Captain/ Public Information Officer 


(909) 307-4388
Quick Fire Attack Saves Home
Date/Time:
April 2, 2016 4:45 a.m.
Location:
17700 Block of Randall Ave, Fontana CA
Incident:
Residential Structure Fire
Summary:  
At 4:45am, San Bernardino County Fire responded to a residential structure fire located at the 17700 block of Randall Avenue in the City of Fontana, California.
The first arriving unit reported a one story single family dwelling with smoke coming for the rear right side of the home. Firefighter made entry through the front door and quickly extinguished to fire that appeared to have started in the kitchen.
The fire was contained to the kitchen and all occupants safely evacuated the home prior to fire crews arriving. One cat was rescued from the home after firefighters heard it crying for a bedroom during the primary search of the home.
No injuries to firefighters or the occupants of the home were reported. The fire did approximately $5,000 in damage but was quickly stopped reducing future damage.  The cause of the fire is under investigation by the San Bernardino County Fire Department Office of the Fire Marshall.
The San Bernardino County Fire Would like to remind residents to never re-enter a burning structure, to have working smoke detectors and to have a family escape and evacuation plan.
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